


 The 42-day consultation period does not appear sufficient for anybody to
comprehend the plan’s details – especially for anyone with work or caring
commitments.

What is required in Edgware are some seats and some plants which will benefit
the town visually. 

Barnet should be working FOR the residents not fighting them. 

Finally,  I'd like to know about the involvement of the London Mayor who has been
trying to push his diversity programme for too long in what are still fairly
pleasant areas.     

Perhaps he'd like to meet with the residents here, instead of hiding behind
the Council.   
 
With the above concerns, I would like to express my support for
any representations made by Save Our Edgware and the Edgware
Community Association. 

Please consider their submissions as reflecting my own concerns.
 
Please can you arrange for this letter to be considered as part of the Equality
Impact Assessment? 
 
Yours sincerely
 

Mrs S Brand 
 




